
From: Genell Scheurell [mailto:Genell_Scheurell@nthp.org]  

Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 2:10 PM 
To: Deborah C. Tomczyk 

Cc: Brown, Martha; bgokhman@nledevelopment.com; Hagopian, Gregg; 
scott@kindnessarchitecture.com; Koster, Vanessa; Royce Yeater; brewershil@aol.com; 

patbalon@aol.com 

Subject: RE: Letter to Patricia Balon 

Deborah --  
  
On behalf of Royce and I, thank you for providing us with a copy of your recent letter to Patricia 
Balon.  As you know, we are standing by our Memorandum of Understanding which supports the 
proposed New Land Enterprises LLC project involving the Goll Mansion.  We are pleased that 
you are inviting a broader scope of discussion with the Historic Preservation Commission 
because we believe they play an important role in the review of all projects impacting historic 
properties in Milwaukee. 
  
Sincerely, 
Genell Scheurell 

Genell Scheurell | Senior Program Officer, Midwest Office 
National Trust for Historic Preservation | 53 W. Jackson Boulevard, Suite 350, Chicago, Illinois 
60604 
Phone: 312.939.5547, Ext. 37223 | Fax: 312.939.5651| Email: genell_scheurell@nthp.org | 
www.PreservationNation.org  

Are you a National Trust member?  Have you visited our historic sites, stayed in one of our 
historic hotels or taken one of our study tours?  Learn more at  www.nationaltrust.org . 

 


